

What a Week! News of September 9

What an amazing first week of getting to know new friends!! Thank you for sharing your children with us!

Picture Day

Thursday, September 15
Forms coming home
Monday. Please note that
the photographer will not
be able to start before 8:00
am, so if you want sibling
pictures, the sibs may be
late for school.

Class Book pages went home on Thursday. Please return them on Monday next week so our book can start making its way to your homes. Thank you!

Special Guests

This week we had author/illustrator
Janan Cain read her book "The Way I Feel." Also, two church members were special readers.

Next week
Hinsdale Humane
Society will begin
their monthly pet
education visit.
And we have two
guest readers.

Would you like to read? Let us know!